
 

 

Re:PR/11/2014       18th September, 2014 

Press Release 

Natco’s Kothur Formulation Facility found acceptable by USFDA 

Natco has received a letter dated July 14th 2014 after completing review of the Establishment 

Inspection Report (EIR) for the inspection conducted from May 19th to 23rd, 2014.   

The Facility was classified as acceptable.  The Company has made proposed 

commitments and corrective actions based on the minor and routine observations during 

inspection.  We continue to manufacture and sell products in the US.  We strongly deny all 

adverse speculations against the Company. 
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